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Family message May 30th – 
June 3rd, 
 
We are halfway through our 
class and family shared 
camping and end of year 
events. Linda and Sherry to 
Pine’s, Emily’s class to 
Kokanee, Heather has gone to 
Syringa, and Chelsea’s class 
has ventured further up the 
lake.  
 
In the upcoming week, Kirsten 
to Syringa, Anna’s class to 
have a learning fair on the 
14th, and a potluck and laser 
tag on the 17th. Barb’s class is 
off to Ymir for a campout then 
back in action to assist with 
the Seedlings play. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
A win for Wildflower!  
 
This week we saw the fence move to our 
favor. After much deliberation, the fence 
has been set which allows our Green 
Expansion committee to move to finalize 
the plans. Thank you to Daryl, Pat, and 
Chris for our morning meet up to 
celebrate this move. Getting back to what 
we are all here for – our kids.  
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Welcome to Kindergarten events: 
 
Both sites hosted a welcome to kindergarten 
event this past Friday. Both were warm and 
inviting being hosted by Emma and Sherry. I 
got the pleasure to take part in each’s story 
time and family welcome, as well as took 
time to meet with parents and take part in 
some playground play.  

Fairy Garden fun: 

  
 
While in Creston this week, there was much fun 
to be had. Music and visits while on outside 
supervision. Then opportunity to join in the 
learning with the Sapling class on their weekly 
park visit. This week was fairy garden creations. 
Thank you to Alyssa and Mathew who invited me 
to assist with theirs – we nailed it! 
 

 
 



 

 

 
811 Stanley St., Nelson, BC V1L 1N8   wildflower.sd8.bc.ca 

  Telephone: (250) 505-7020   

 

 
School garden prep and care is well underway: 

 

Nelson parents, please see upcoming Teacher’s email about signup for summer garden care. It is a busy 
but exciting time.   
 

With care, 

Misty Terpstra 

she/her/hers 
Principal 

 

I gratefully acknowledge, respect and honour the First Nations in whose traditional territories the 
Kootenay Lake School District operates and all Aboriginal people residing within the boundaries of 
School District No.8 (Kootenay Lake). 

 


